PUBLIC WORKS

AT WORK

Check out what your local Wenatchee Public Works Department is up to.

We are excited to announce the commencement of the McKittrick Street Improvements project, focusing on the stretch between Pershing and Pine Streets.
This initiative, undertaken by the City of Wenatchee, aims to enhance the safety, accessibility, and multimodal improvements for this vital east-west corridor.

Project Overview:

e The project will include the installation of new curbs, gutters, and sidewalks along both sides of McKittrick Street.

e Bike lanes will be added, promoting alternative transportation methods and improving overall traffic flow.

o Upgrades to stormwater infrastructure will help manage runoff more efficiently, contributing to environmental sustainability.
e Enhanced street lighting will improve visibility and safety for pedestrians and motorists alike.

Construction Details:
e Construction will commence on June 10th, 2024, and is expected to be completed in Mid-October 2024.

¢ Working hours will generally be from 7:00 AM to 6:00 PM, Monday through Friday.

e During construction, McKittrick Street between Pershing Street and Pine Street will be closed to local traffic only. Detours will be in place for the duration of
the project. We appreciate your patience and cooperation during this period.

Thank you for reading and if you have any questions about this project or other work the City of Wenatchee Public Works Department is up to please visit our
website at www.wenatcheewa.gov or call us at (509) 888-3200.
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